

Mapua Community Hall - letter of support

2 messages

Barbara de Vries

barbara@crestclean.co.nz>

To: "info@ourmapua.org" <info@ourmapua.org>

Cc: Christine Bourke <gracecottage203@gmail.com>

Wed, Sep 14, 2022 at 9:59 AM

Dear MDCA

I am a member of the committee of the Mapua Community Hall. Last year the MDCA kindly provided a letter of support for the Hall for an application the Hall made to the Rata Foundation for a grant to assist with the cost of our part-time Hall Co-ordinator's salary for the year beginning March 2021. That application was successful in that we received some funding, albeit not the full amount sought. The hall intends to apply to the Rata Foundation for funding for the Hall Coorinator's salary this year as well. As you will appreciate, due to the Covid restrictions, the hall missed a number of fundraising opportunities last year.

The application needs to include two letters of support and I was wondering whether the MDCA would be prepared to provide one of them? The letter needs to state that the MDCA supports the work of the hall, the project hall is applying for and endorses that the hall is in a good position to deliver the project or programme. The letter needs to be signed, dated and be on letterhead. We would be most grateful for any assistance and I **attach** a copy of the previous letter provided by the MDCA for your reference.

Please let me know if you have any queries. If you are able to provide a letter of support it can be emailed to me or the hall (mapuahallsociety@gmail.com) or delivered to the Hall.

Thank you and kind regards,

Barbara de Vries

--

Barbara de Vries

Regional Master Franchisee | Nelson & Blenheim

Mobile: 0277067095

Email: barbara@crestclean.co.nz 671 Main Road, Stoke, Nelson 7011

crestclean.co.nz













Promoting recycling and waste reduction Order free resources at recyclekiwi.co.nz

The information contained in this email message may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, distribution, disclosure or copying of this information is prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please tell us by return email and delete it and any attachments from your system.

Wed, Sep 14, 2022 at 11:57 AM

Cc: Christine Bourke <gracecottage203@gmail.com>, "info@ourmapua.org" <info@ourmapua.org>

Barbara,

Attached is MDCA's letter of support.

Good luck with your grant application.

Best regards, Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association Māpua Hall 72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005 info@ourmapua.org www.ourmapua.org

[Quoted text hidden]



Letter of Support Mapua Hall - Coordinators Salary.docx 1117K